
 
 

 
 

 

 

Correspondence per Nicole French, Deputy Clerk of the Board II; Mendocino County Executive Office 

 

 

December 7, 2016 

 

Dear Brent, 

 

I received several applications for the two BOS appointed seats with expiring terms. Because there are 

multiple applicants for each seat the Board of Supervisors will have to interview the applicants at one of 

the upcoming BOS meetings. I am working on scheduling interviews for sometime in January. I will let you 

know once an interview date is selected. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nicole French 

Deputy Clerk of the Board II 

Mendocino County Executive Office 


